
NEOkla Club Meeting   September 12, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and 
Wes Wood.  The minutes of the August meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: There were around 36 cars in Saturday’s event and 
40 on Sunday.  The next Muskogee event has been canceled. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: The 2023 MIDIV schedule has not been finalized yet.  
There will be a majors at Hallett on April 20-21.  The Runoffs this year are at VIR.  Next 
year they will be at Road America. 
 
Rally Cross – Jason Baney: There were 8 drivers at the last event.  The next one will 
be on October 1. 
 
The nominating committee does not yet have a report. Let them know if you want to run 
for office. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 


